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Dear staff, parents and carers , 

Damaged roof flashing and a leaking air conditioning pipe caused water ingress in the Building C 
music classroom at Mulwaree High School during the holidays. 

As a result, there was minor mould growth found in carpet and water damage to storage 
cupboards. A strong odour was also reported in the adjoining staff study. 

Access to both rooms was restricted from 6 February 2025 and classes have been relocated to 
alternate learning spaces. 

The carpet has already been removed and remediation work has begun. 

The flashing, 2 split system air conditioning systems and cupboards will also be replaced.

The rooms will remain closed until remediation work has been completed – by the end of Term 1. 

All work involving mould will take place with appropriate safety measures in place. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.

We will keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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